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please exempt fur for uses of fly tying. oregon is one of the industry hotbeds and if 

this passes without an exemption for flytying materials (typically deer fur) it would be 

tragic. nuance is needed here. you don’t need a sledgehammer to ban big game 

hunting etc.  

 

sincerely,  

a democrat 


